
 

 
CITY OF TUALATIN 

Staff Report 
 
 
 

TO:    Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 

THROUGH:    Sherilyn Lombos, City Manager 

FROM:    Cody Field, Management Analyst II 

DATE:    January 24th, 2022 

SUBJECT: 
Consideration of Resolution 5595-22 establishing recommendations for the I-205 Tolling Project.  
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
Staff recommends adoption of Resolution No. 5595-22  

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY: 
At the January 10th Council meeting, the Council directed that the attached resolution be brought 
forward for consideration. Upon adoption, staff will coordinate with other cities, counties, the 
regional government (Metro), and the Oregon Department of Transportation (ODOT) to ensure 
these entities are informed of Council’s recommendations for the I-205 Tolling Project, as 
expressed in Resolution No. 5595-22. Representatives from ODOT will be present at the February 
28th Council work session to discuss the I-205 Tolling Project.  

 

ATTACHMENTS: 

- Resolution No. 5595-22 – I-205 Tolling Project Recommendations  
 


